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SCHOOL CONTACT INFORMATION

November

Monday 11th November
Robins Class Story Teller Workshop @ Wistanstow

Friday 15th November 
Children in Need

Friday 22nd November 
FOBs non uniform day (Christmas Hamper Donation)

Wednesday 27th November 
Robins Class Parent Lunches

Thursday 28th November 
Parent Meetings 1.30pm – 6.30pm

Bags 2 School Collection

December 

Wednesday 4th December 
Pantomime, Sleeping Beauty @ Severn Theatre

Frinday 13th December 
Robins Class Nativity 2pm @ Brockton School

Tuesday 17th November
Flu Vaccinations

Wednesday 18th December 
Christmas Dinner Day  
Friday 20th December 

End of Term 

January 

Monday 6th January 
PD DAy - NO CHILDREN IN 

Tuesday 6th January 
Stert of Spring term - children in school

Well done to everyone who took part in this week’s cross country races, with 
some significant achievements by Brockton pupils. 

It was a pleasure to meet with our new School Council members earlier this week 
to hear of their exciting plans for this term, starting with fundraising for Children 
in Need next Friday. Thank you too for their work this week in selling poppies in 
school. 

I am pleased to be able to invite Wrens and Robins parents and carers to join us 
for school lunch on Wednesday 27th November – more details to follow by email. 

Thank you to FOBS (and their “volunteers”) for the continued hard work in getting 
the shelter roof finished – I hope you will all agree it looks very smart. 

Fortnightly Message 
from Mrs Hunt

Upcoming Events
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Next Weeks Menu



Our Christian Values

This half term Christian 
Value focus is

Trust

Trust Justice

Ser
vic
eCourage

Truthfulness

Generosity



Thank you to our School Council for doing such 
a good job selling poppies this week.



We have lots of exciting events and activities planned for the coming year 
to help raise money for our small school and ensure our children have fun 

along the way! 

But - we need more volunteers! 

There is no requirement to commit to a specific role / attend every meeting 
but we would be really grateful to anyone who would be willing to sign up to 

a volunteer list to help with things such as: 

It’s been a busy past year... 

Frozen / Freshly Baked Fridays 
Discos 
Movie Nights 
Christmas Wreath making 
Brockton Summer Shindig 

All of these events, along with your help and support 
allowed us to do some fantastic things for our children... 

Christmas party gifts 
Yr6 SAT’s and leaving gifts 
Boats and Bonnets 
Repair the outdoor shelter 
Forest school funding 2024/2025 
Our new playground equipment 

Occasional baking for Freshly Baked Fridays 
Helping at after school FOBs events such as discos 
/ film nights 
Getting involved in work parties on the grounds 

Please contact a member of FOBs if you would be able to 
help with any of the above. 

Friends of Brockton School 
(FOBs) 



Red Kites
Welcome back to everyone after a busy half term holiday.

We are enjoying our new Literacy unit based on The Diary of Anne Frank. We enjoyed 
watching a video clip from Blue Peter in 1976 where Otto Frank talked about how important 

he felt his daughters’ diary was in historical terms. I think we were all moved by this.
We have been very active this week. Y3/4 started their swimming sessions at Willam Brookes 

on the first day back. Well done to everyone for remembering their swimming kit.
On Wednesday afternoon, we made our way to Barrow for a Cross Country event where we all 

were determined to do our best with a smile. I was very impressed with the way Red Kites 
supported each other all the way round the course. We made ourselves heard! A particular 

Well done to Rowan, Willum, Emily, Frankie H and Alycia for winning a certificate.
A plea to you all, could you make sure that your child has their PE kit in everyday because we 

are having to rearrange our PE sessions at short notice. Thank you.




